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1st November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Coffee Morning with Halton Behaviour Service  
“Parents Building Blocks Session” 

 

  Thursday 10th November 9.15am -10.15am  
 

It’s good to talk! 
 

We would like to invite our parents, carers and grandparents to join us at school for a coffee 
morning with Halton Behaviour Service. 
 
In our ever changing busy lives, the importance of consistent family routines has become 
even more important. A good bedtime and evening routine will lead to a much better, calmer 
morning routine. We will also discuss Family Rules, Rewards and Discipline and Positive 
Parent Modelling. 
 
This will take place on Thursday 10th November 2022 in the school hall from 9.15am 
until 10.15am. 
 
Refreshments will be available free of charge during the session. 
 
If you would like to attend this session please login to the School Gateway and book a 
place using the ‘Clubs’ option.  Bookings are open now.   
 
If you are unable to book online or are having difficulty with the School Gateway please 
contact the office for support. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss E Jackson 
Headteacher 
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